Memorandum

Date: January 10, 2019
To: All Personnel
From: Undersheriff Sol Linver

Subject:  Lexipol Update, Section 1004.3.2

Sheriff’s Bulletin: 19-1

This numbered bulletin is being distributed to update our agency policy relating to involuntary
transfers to Court Services/Public Safety Dispatch/Custody Operations.

After arecent meeting with the DSA, Lexipol § 1004.3.2 (2) criteria will be changed from one (1) year
minimum to two (2) years minimum, to align with the Sheriff’s Office and the Deputy Sheriffs
Association policies. Effective immediately, the policy will read:

2. The employee must have a minimum of two (2) years of continuous service as a
full-time peace officer with any law enforcement agency and completed their
probationary period with the Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Office. An employee
who meets these minimum requirements and is closest to the minimum requirements
will be the first employee transferred.
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